October 25, 2024
To Members of Teamsters Local Union No. 992
Re: Financial Support for Hurricane Relief in North Carolina

| hope this message finds you well. 1 am writing to you today with a heavy heart and a call to action. As you know,
the recent hurricanes Helena and Milton have caused unprecedented devastation in North Carolina.

These natural disasters have been catastrophic, leaving so many members and their families without homes,
possessions, and a sense of normalcy. Our strength as a brotherhood and resolve as people are tested in times of
such profound loss. In these moments, our solidarity and compassion can make a significant difference.

We have always prided ourselves on our unity and willingness to support others in need. Today, | am reaching out to
ask for your help. We are organizing a financial relief fund to provide much-needed assistance to those affected by
these hurricanes.

Your monetary donations will go directly towards helping our members and their families rebuild their lives,
providing essentials such as food, clothing, and shelter. No matter how small, every monetary donation will have a

meaningful impact.

Please send your monetary donations to the following address if you can help.

Teamsters Local 61
Attention Brian Ball
Secretary-Treasurer
45 Sardis Road
Asheville, NC 28806

The highest priority is taking unprecedented action to help mitigate the hardship imposed on our Brothers and Sisters
and their families suffering the effects of Hurricanes Helena and Milton. Thank you for your generosity and
unwavering commitment to helping these members and their families. Together, we can help those in North Carolina
start to recover and rebuild. Your support is not just a donation but a beacon of hope and light for those who have
lost so much.

Fraternally,

I Unicn No. 992

Secretary-Treasurer
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